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Interest in joining a Year 4 choir

Dear Parents

We would like to get a choir started for our current Year 4 children.  We realise that through the pandemic opportunity for singing has been limited.

All children get the opportunity to sing as part of the weekly music curriculum lessons however, we feel it is also important to have extra opportunity for those who enjoy singing and may have a talent for it. 

In KS1 any child who wants to be in the choir can join as long as they commit to attending every week.

However in KS2 we always audition the children for our ‘Barnabas’ choir. This audition usually happens in the Autumn term of Year 3. Due to the pandemic, our current Year 4 did not have this opportunity.

Miss Biggs is going to be running a weekly Y4 choir for the rest of this academic year.  The choir will be for children invited to join it after an audition. 

The choir will happen on a weekly basis on:  Monday after school until 4.15pm

If your child is interested in being part of this choir – they must commit to attending the weekly sessions and have a genuine interest in singing.

Having discussed the commitment with your child, please complete the slip below and return it to Miss Biggs by Friday 25th February. There will then be some auditions during school time and children will be selected for the choir. 


Please hand in the slip below to your Miss Biggs by Friday 25th February.

Many thanks
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Ann Pelham
Head Teacher
Interest in Y4 Choir

________________________________   in   Y4 _______________________________ Class

Is interested in joining the Y4 choir. We understand that selection is by audition and that they must commit to the weekly sessions.
We will let you know when the first session will begin.


Signed _____________________________________   (parent)
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